
 

 

 
 

 
 

FUTURE PUBLIC HEARING DATE TO BE DETERMINED 
 

CAPITOLA CITY COUNCIL TO CONSIDER AN ORDINANCE ADDING  
CHAPTER 12.54 OF THE CAPITOLA MUNICIPAL CODE PERTAINING TO  

REGULATING SKATE PARKS ON PUBLIC PROPERTY 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing date for the City Council to 
consider an Ordinance adding Chapter 12.54 of the Capitola Municipal Code pertaining 
to regulating skate parks on public property is to be determined. Public noticing on this 
proposed Ordinance will be announced when the City Council meeting date is 
determined. 

 
Further information on this subject may be obtained from the Office of the City 

Clerk, 420 Capitola Avenue, Capitola, CA  95010.  
 
 
      CITY OF CAPITOLA 

        
DATED: September 26, 2014  Susan Sneddon, City Clerk 
  
 
 


